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Monday 11th November 2024 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Decoration Day – Friday 29th November 
 

Do you love art and creativity, tinsel and glitter? It is that time of year again and I would like to 
invite you into school to join your child’s class in all the festivities as we decorate the whole school 
in time for Christmas. It is tradition that we have the whole day devoted to decorating our 
classrooms and display boards and your help would be very much appreciated. We are asking for 
as many helpers as possible to make decorations with small groups of children. There will be lots 
of art and craft activities throughout the day, involving glitter, fun and laughter, along with plenty of 
festive music. 
 

If you, or a member of your close family, are available to help for a morning, afternoon or both, 
please let us know by following the link at the bottom of this letter and let us know which class and 
time/s you can help. Hot drinks and biscuits will be provided at break time in the library on that day.  
 

All children should come to school in uniform on Decoration Day. However, to make it a little more 
festive, they may wear ONE item of Christmas clothing, e.g. a Santa hat, or a Christmas jumper, 
over the top of their school uniform, if they would like to. Please feel free to also wear a Christmas 
jumper/hat to make the day special. 
 
We would welcome grandparents or close family members to join us too, if they are local and 
would like to.  Please add their names to the same form or follow the link to submit another form.  
We look forward to seeing lots of dads/grandads joining the many mums/grandmothers who join us 
on this festive occasion. 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

 
Mr D Holland 
Head of School 
 
 
Link to offer help: https://forms.office.com/e/sRrhjqfgnR 
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